
 

Customer Advisory – China Novel Coronavirus updates-20200206 
 

NOTICE 
  
 

06 February, 2020 

Dear Valued Customers: 

 

Considering the outbreak of Novel Coronavirus affected the cargo delivery and incurred additional cost, Yang 

Ming decided to skip the combined detention and demurrage calculation (container usage only, excluding 

port storage/ electricity charge) in mainland China (excluding Hong Kong/ Macau) for import and export 

cargo from 24th January to 9th February, 2020. 

 

In addition, several Local Port Authorities declared that vessels which have been to China should have a 14-

15 day quarantine period before entering to their Port Zone. This declaration may lead to some vessel sailing 

schedule adjustment, please contact YM local offices for more information. 

 

We appreciate your continued support of Yang Ming. Should you have any queries, please feel free to contact 

our Local Office. We will keep you updated of any further developments in the situation. 

 

 

 

Thanks and best regards,  

 

Yang Ming Marine Transport Corp.  


